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Lighting upgrades around campus!

One of our big summer projects, and also a long term project across
campus is to upgrade the lighting in multiple buildings across campus
with brighter, more energy efficient lighting. Our first opportunity.
was to re-lamp Harstad residential hall. As it currently stands,
Harstad contains 780 fluorescent lamps, all of which would be
retrofitted with improved fixtures. The current lighting system in the
hall contains a Magnetic Ballast and T12 lamps. Combined, the
current system produces 34 watts peror a total of 26,520 watts.

The new retrofit calls for.a complete rework of the entire system. The
new system will be'comprised of Electronic ballasts and T8 size lamps
which produce a total of 20 watts per system, or a total of 15,600
watts. All in all, our total wattage saved wil
a total of 10,920 watts.

If these lights are being used just 12 hours a day (and it is surely more
than that), that's 131 kWh a day. That's $2,343.65 a year in electric
savings! This kind of savings is the equivalent of taking 3 homes off
the grid.

be 14 watts per system or

Next on the list: Memorial Gym, and Stuen & Hong Halls.

T

Zip!

Honk, Honk! Mid August, Zipcar will be available to all PLU
students 18+, faculty and staff. Zipcar is wheels when you want
them, literally. With Zipcars parked on campus, all you have to do
is decide where you want to go and when. Zipcar’s cutting edge
technology allows you to reserve online, or on your mobile device,
24/7. Low hourly and daily rates include gas, insurance, and 180
miles per day. Why deal with having a car on campus? Zipcars will
17 with
beginning August 3. Look for more information coming soon!

be available August registration at zipcar.com/plu

August 22nd-Habitat
Restoration Work Party!
September 13th — first
Sustainability
Committee meeting
September 24t - Lute
Loop for Bikes

A big thanks to Paul
Tegels, PLU’s organist
and regular commuter
cyclist, for coming out
to volunteer in the
Habitat Restoration Site
ast month.
Collectively, a dedicated
group cleared the most
blackberry in one party
since in the history of
work parties. Since
then, Paul has been
elping the
Sustainability Office to
brainstorm ways to save
energy in MBR. His

elp and expertise are
making a difference at
LU!

For daily updates from the Sustainability Office, check out our blog!
sustainabilityplu.wordpress.com





